

For Immediate Release: January 15, 2018

Contact: Nick Sbordone

(212) 417-3194 press@bpca.ny.gov

STATEMENT OF BATTERY PARK CITY AUTHORITY ACTING PRESIDENT & COO B.J. JONES ON MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. DAY

2018 marks the 50th Anniversary of Dr. King's assassination. For more information please visit:

MLK50 Forward | Together We Win with Love for Humanity

"While much has changed over the past half century, what remains steady as a rock is Dr. King's influence and inspiration – needed now as urgently as ever. To honor his work and memory, let us strive today and forevermore to be more decent, more loving, more hopeful of all that we can overcome and accomplish when we are united. If together we persist then together we win."